
Officers for 2018
President
Bridget Cox

Vice-Presidents
Barbara Bauer & Cheryl Adams

Secretary                            Co-Secretary
      Ruthie Coleshill                             Diane Wright 

Treasurer                             Co-Treasurer
        Susan Sharp                                  Bridget Cox 

Programs                             Co-Programs
     Teresia Matthews                         Carol Ackerman 

Scholarships                         Co-Scholarships
     Diane Camacho                                 Sue Sharp 

Hospitality                           Co-Hospitality
   Linda Simpson-Gray                          Rita Newell
          Hampers                              Co-Hampers
      Kathi Savoury                              Diane Camacho 
      Newsletter                  FAWCO Representative
    Louise Knapman                            Kathi Savoury  
        Zoe Abbott


